June 30, 2023

Mitsui Fudosan Co., Ltd.

Meiji Jingu (religious corporation)

Japan Sports Council (incorporated administrative agency)
ITOCHU Corporation

Releasing Informational Video about the Jingu Gaien Redevelopment Project

Tokyo, Japan, June 30, 2023 — Mitsui Fudosan Co., Ltd., a leading global real estate company headquartered in Tokyo,
together with Meiji Jingu, the Japan Sports Council, and ITOCHU Corporation announced today that we will open a page for
viewing an informational video and submitting questions about the Jingu Gaien District Urban Redevelopment Project (“the
project”) within the website for the project. Despite our efforts to date to communicate information about the project via the
website, we are receiving a lot of feedback about the project due partly to some misinformation about it and have imparted
the impression that our explanations are insufficient. By subsequently responding on the project website to inquires received
and creating opportunities for bidirectional exchange, the parties will work to gain understanding about and empathy for the

project.

< About the page on the project website for viewing the video and submitting questions >

The project is attracting interest from many people and a variety of feedback and questions. To offer a clearer, more thorough
explanation about the project to as many people as possible, we will release an informational video about plan details on the
project website.

In addition, we will newly open a page for submitting questions about the project to facilitate response to inquiries. We will
post replies to the questions that we receive on the project website at a later date. To address as many questions and concerns

as possible, we plan on summarizing the content of inquires and replying to each topic successively.

M Video release : Scheduled for 12:00 on July 17, 2023 (Monday/national holiday)
M Page for viewing the video and submitting questions : Scheduled to open on July 17, 2023 (Monday/national holiday)

within the project website

Moreover, we will hold briefings for members of the local community covering the same content as in the documents and
informational video on the project website. They will be held on July 17 (Monday/national holiday), 18 (Tuesday), and 19
(Wednesday), so we plan to deliver an invitation to the residences, corporate offices, and so forth of the relevant parties. This
invitation will be necessary to join a briefing.

We also plan to release information about inquires made at the briefings on the project website.

Since many people are interested in the project, we also considered holding briefings without restrictions on participation.
However, we decided to hold briefings for members of the local community as well as release an informative video and accept
and respond to inquiries to clearly and thoroughly address everyone’s concerns and questions. We would appreciate your

understanding regarding this approach.

Please direct inquires to:
Jingu Gaien District Urban Redevelopment Project Planning Office  (Japanese language only)
Telephone: 03-6695-0539
Business hours: Monday to Friday (excluding national holidays) 9am to 6pm

Jingu Gaien District Urban Redevelopment Project website: https://www.jingugaienmachidukuri.jp/en/




